
 

 

 
 

18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 Purple Leaf Education Programme and parent/carer session 

 

We would like to inform you that Year 10 will be taking part in 3 sessions delivered by Purple Leaf Training over the 

next few weeks as part of the PSHE curriculum. 

Purple Leaf are accredited trainers and the aim of these sessions is to increase students’ awareness of sexual abuse, 

harassment and exploitation, and to equip them with the skills, knowledge, and tools to be able to identify healthy and 

unhealthy relationships and behaviours, as well as knowing where to go for help and support. 

We, as a school and Purple Leaf as the specialist facilitators, are very aware that the content of the sessions may include 

sensitive topics for some students and further support is available if any students would like to access this. Please see 

the attached information from Purple Leaf which explains the content of the sessions in more detail.  

However, we are also very pleased to invite you to attend a session specifically for parents/carers which  further 

explains the aims, content and delivery to give you greater clarification and ask any questions you may have. This will 

be held in school on Tuesday May 2nd at between 4.30 and 5.30pm. 

 

Please email the office at admin@gvsc.org.uk to confirm your attendance. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Hart 

Senior Learning Manager 
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